
2008/2009 Piano Lesson Program 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Piano lessons will be offered during the school day at St. Vincent de Paul School.  The lessons 
will be given in the school, piano room off the gym, and will begin the first week of school after 
the schedule has been worked out with the classroom teachers.  You will receive a phone call 
informing you of the lesson day and time. 
 
Partner lessons and individual lessons will be offered.  Each student will receive a ½ hour lesson. 
Students taking the partner lesson will receive 15 minutes of individual instruction and 15 
minutes of digital keyboard sight-reading work.  These two students will have the opportunity to 
work on duet literature as well throughout the year. Students taking the individual lesson will 
receive ½ hour of individual instruction, which will include 5 minutes of sight-reading with the 
digital equipment. The fees for lessons are listed below. 
 
Please fill out the form and mail it to me before the 30th of August along with the annual music 
library fee of $20.00/child, or if two or more are taking lessons from the same family, $30.00 per 
family. 
 
I am looking forward to a great year. 
Jacquie Okoh 
 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
STUDENT NAME: _______________________  GRADE/TEACHER: ___________________ 
 
PARENT NAMES: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
CITY: _______________________________________ ZIP:_____________________________ 
 
PHONE: (H) ____________________ (W) ____________________ (C)___________________ 
 
E-MAIL: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
(check one) 
Partner Lesson: $17.00 ____________ 
Individual Lesson: $22.00 ____________ 
 
Please detach and send this form along with the music library fee to: 
Jacquie Okoh,  1530 Weston Lane N., Plymouth, MN  55447  


